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• Thank you to everyone who attended and helped out at the Beyond the Blues Mental Health Fair 
yesterday! 
Thank you to the teachers who brought their classes or allowed their students to visit the booths!  

  
Over 90 students visited all the booths! 

  
There  are three winners of the passport activity raffle. 

  
Congratulations! They can see Ms. Zee in the Counselling Centre to get their prize. 

  


